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City Notes 

City Council Meeting 
Monday, February 25, 2019 
Monday, March 11, 2019 
 
Planning Commission Meeting 
Monday, March 4th, 2019 
Monday, March 18th, 2019 
 
 
City Council and Commission 
Meetings are held in the Council 
Chambers at Seal Beach City Hall, 
211 8th Street. Visit 
www.sealbeachca.gov for a    
complete list of meetings and 
events.  
  
Find us on Facebook 
Want to keep up with City events 
and programs? The Community 
Services Department is on        
Facebook at www.facebook.com/
SealBeachCommunityServices  
 
 
 

Shoreline Recreation Guide Now Available 

The Spring 2019 issue of the  
Shoreline Recreation Guide has 
been mailed to residents and is 
now available at all City facilities. 
The brochure includes all spring 
programs, senior services, City 
news and community events .  
 
Click here to check out the issue! 
Online registration will begin on 
February 11, 2019, and walk-in 
and mail registration will begin  
February 19, 2019. Click here to 
visit the registration site.  
 
We thank everyone  who  
participated in last season’s  
events, classes and sports leagues. 
You helped make  the winter a  
success and we look forward to 
seeing you again this spring! 

Run Seal Beach will take place on April 6, 
2019 and Early Bird Registration will be 
available through March 5th. This annual 
race provides beautiful views of the 
ocean and a scenic route through Old 
Town. With both 5K and 10K  
options, as well a Kids Fun Run, it’s sure  
to be a day the whole family can enjoy!   
 
For more information and to register visit 
http://runsealbeach.com/.   

Early Bird Registration Open for Run Seal Beach  

http://www.sealbeachca.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/SealBeachCommunityServices
https://www.facebook.com/SealBeachCommunityServices
http://www.sealbeachca.gov/Departments/Community-Services-Recreation/Recreation-Guide-Class-Info
http://register.sealbeachca.gov/wbwsc/webtrac.wsc/wbsplash.html?wbsi=adbef829-7440-428b-e411-d7c8e86137ae&lang=CUSTM&wbp=1
http://runsealbeach.com/


 

Beach Cleanup Efforts 
Recent rains have resulted in high levels of debris washing up 

on the Seal Beach shoreline. Public Works beach crews and 

many volunteers from various organizations have made      

significant progress on cleaning the beach after the latest 

rains. High tides and high levels of surf  have compounded 

the level of debris washing up, adding to the clean-up efforts. 

The Public Works team has been working during low tides to 

facilitate debris removal, and placing piles off the shoreline to 

haul off when tides are higher. Large and heavy debris are          

removed first, and then efforts are concentrated on  medium 

sized debris, and lastly small and fine particles. Larger debris 

consists of pallets, tires and the like, while medium and fine 

debris consist of landscaping materials, bottles/cans, and 

smaller items. Sections of the beach are closed when needed 

to safely work in designated areas. Crews have been working 

overtime to restore our beach and have made significant   

progress. 

Lampson Avenue Well Maintenance 

The Seal Beach Water Department is currently providing 

maintenance to the Lampson Avenue Well. The 500 HP 

drive motor has been removed and serviced, including: 

new bearings, reconditioning of stator windings, a new 

space heater, balancing, and load testing. The well pump 

has been pulled, inspected, and serviced. The 1200 foot 

deep well has been video logged to inspect subsurface 

conditions and the louvered well casing. This well is one of 

the City’s most recent, and was drilled and installed in 

2008/2009. The Lampson Well has a 24 inch stainless steel 

well casing and has an estimated yield of 4,000 gallons per 

minute.  
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